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NEWS 
For Immediate Release 

 

October 2, 2014 

Temporary walkway approved for access to Minto-
Clifford Central Public School  

GUELPH, Ontario – Upper Grand District School Board representatives, the Town of 
Minto and the developer of the former Harrison Senior Public School property have 
agreed to a temporary walkway for students to access Minto-Clifford Central Public 
School.  The temporary walkway will be available once the George Street reconstruction 
is completed.  This is estimated to be by the end of October. 

Students will be able to cross at George and William streets and walk part way up 
William to access the walkway.  It will be located at the southwest edge of the property 
and will run diagonally over the former school property to the opening in the fence at 
Minto-Clifford Central PS.  

When finished the walkway will be about 2 meters wide and will be surfaced so it can be 
maintained by the Town.  The walkway will be fenced from construction for safety and 
will be available through the school year if it is used responsibly.  Students are asked 
not to damage the fencing and remember that the former school site is now private 
property and an active construction site. 

The walkway location will be reviewed by all three parties at the end of the school year.  
A final walkway location will be determined as development approvals are advanced on 
the former senior school property. 

The Board, Town and Developer appreciate the cooperation of students, parents and 
nearby residents during the construction period for the lands. 
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For more information: 

Maggie McFadzen, Communications Officer 
519-822-4420 ext. 725 
maggie.mcfadzen@ugdsb.on.ca 

Mark Weidmark, Administrative Officer - Communications 
519-822-4420 ext. 544 
mark.weidmark@ugdsb.on.ca 


